
        

 

 

        
May 2023  

What’s Happening Now at the Town Clerk’s Office: 

 

Dog Licenses: 

Dog licenses for 2023 are now being issued at the Town Clerk’s Office.  All dog owners are required by 

law to license their dogs. 

 

If you have a new puppy/dog, please register the puppy/dog after it receives its rabies vaccination (you 

will need to provide our office a copy of the rabies certificate).  Copies of spay/neutering certificates will 

also be required for all new puppies/dogs if applicable.  Any current dogs renewing licenses for 2023 will 

only need to provide new/valid rabies certificate if it has expired since 2022. You can provide a copy of 

the spay/neutering certificate and the valid rabies certificate to our office at the address or email above.  If 

you are unsure, you can always call our office to verify what documentation may be needed. 

 

Our licensing period runs from April 1st - June 30th each year.  All dogs registered after June 30th are 

subject to an additional $10.00 late fee. 

 

Neutered and spayed dogs are $6.00 per dog 

Male and female dogs are $25.00 per dog 

 

 

Town Meeting: 

The Annual Town Meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 22nd at 7:00 pm in the Upper Town Hall at 52 

Main Street. All elected Town Meeting Members should plan to attend.  A copy of the warrant is 

available online for review and all Town Meeting Members will also be mailed a copy.  

 

Voters wishing to attend Town Meeting as a visitor can do so, but may only sit in the sections not already 

designated for elected members.  

 

The meeting can be viewed live on Milford TV.  
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